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Europäische Bausparkassenvereinigung 

Fédération Européenne d’Épargne et de Crédit pour le Logement 

European Federation of Building Societies 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

To the members of the 

European Federation of Building Societies 

Brussels, 10 January 2012 

International Union for Housing Finance (IUHF): Membership 

Dear Member, 

 

On the occasion of the last meeting of the Council of Management/ General Assembly 

which took place on 20 October 2011 in Bratislava (Slovakia) and with the EFBS 

newsletter no. 4/2011 you have been informed about the takeover of the IUHF 

Secretariat on 1 November 2011 by the EFBS. Dr. Hartwig Hamm, Managing Director of 

the Association of Public German Bausparkassen (LBS) and Second Vice-President of the 

European Federation of Building Societies (EFBS) has been appointed as General 

Secretary of the Union.  

 

In order to focus more intensively on “saving” and “saving-for-homeownership” we would 

very much appreciate your active support of the IUHF’s endeavors by becoming a IUHF 

member.  

 

You can find more information about the IUHF on the following website: 

http://www.housingfinance.org/ 

 

For any further request, please do not hesitate to contact the European office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Andreas J. Zehnder 

Managing Director  

European Federation of Building Societies 
 

 

 

Annex 

 

 membership application form 

http://www.housingfinance.org/

